
Announcements for February 1 

 Labs start this week.  Lab 1, which is already posted, is mostly about how to use our systems.  

The subsequent labs are more focused on programming.  The lab sessions are Wednesday and 

Thursday.  For now, until we see how the enrollment settles, please attend the lab session you are 

registered for.  If there is room in the future you are welcome to attend either lab day.  Both days 

Tom Wexler will be in the upstairs lab, King 201, which is the larger of the two labs.  I will be in 

the downstairs lab, King 135.  At the start of each lab session I will circle around both labs 

handing back prelabs. 

 You need an account to use the CS systems; your College account won’t work on our systems.  

We will talk about accounts in class on Wednesday, Feb. 3.  You also need to know the 

combination for the locks on the labs; we’ll give those out on Wednesday as well.  Note that you 

may not share your CS account or access to our labs with anyone who is not taking a class from 

us.  As Albus Dumbledore said “The punishment for violating this would be severe.” 

 CS students have permission to be in the King Building 24/7.  King is normally locked at 9PM on 

weekdays and all day on Sundays. By the end of the second week of classes the card readers  on 

the East (by Professor Street) and West (By Warner) doors of King will recognize your ID and 

open the door for you at any time of the day or night.  

 

 


